
 

Standards Announcement 
Project 2014-02 Critical Infrastructure Protection Standards 
Version 5 Revisions 
 

Final Ballot Results  
 
Now Available 
 
Final ballots for five Critical Infrastructure Protection Standards Version 5 Revisions standards, two 
definitions (within CIP-003 and standards addressing transient devices), and the implementation plan 
concluded at 8 p.m. Eastern, Monday, February 2, 2015. 
 
Voting statistics are listed below, and the Ballot Results page provides a link to the detailed results for the 
ballots. 
 

Ballot Quorum /Approval 

CIP-003-7 84.15% / 79.76% 

CIP-004-7 84.39% / 98.94% 

CIP-007-7 84.15% / 98.94% 

CIP-010-3 84.39% / 86.76% 

CIP-011-3 84.39% / 98.93% 

Definition CIP-003-7 83.90% / 84.07% 

Definition CIP-010-3 84.39% / 90.10% 

Implementation Plan 83.66% / 97.32% 

 
Background information for this project can be found on the project page. 
 
  

http://www.nerc.com/pa/Stand/Pages/Project-2014-XX-Critical-Infrastructure-Protection-Version-5-Revisions.aspx
https://standards.nerc.net/Ballots.aspx
http://www.nerc.com/pa/Stand/Pages/Project-2014-XX-Critical-Infrastructure-Protection-Version-5-Revisions.aspx


 

Next Steps 
The standards will be submitted to the Board of Trustees for adoption and then filed with the appropriate 
regulatory authorities. 
 
For more information on the Standards Development Process, please refer to the Standard Processes 
Manual. 
 

For more information or assistance, please contact Ryan Stewart, Manager of Standards Development, or 
Marisa Hecht, Standards Developer, or at 202-644-8091 or 404-446-9620. 

North American Electric Reliability Corporation 
3353 Peachtree Rd.NE 
Suite 600, North Tower 

Atlanta, GA  30326 
404-446-2560 | www.nerc.com 
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